
Please reconsider voting FOR the Cap & Trade Bill. Consider the damage it will do to so 
many of us in rural Oregon and those who depend on fuel for our daily activities to 
provide food and goods for the State of Oregon. To pass this bill will not only damage or 
eliminate our ability to do our jobs, it will damage every person in the state with costly 
raises in everything that is sold here.  Don't drive businesses from our State - we need 
them and so do all of you. Thank you Bonnie and Chris Christensen Vale Oregon 
 


